Minutes

Tagish Advisory Council

Regular Council Meeting

March 4-2009, 7.30 p.m. at Community Hall
 Present:   Wade Grant, Mike Bartsch, Art Dell

                 Secretary: Kurt Gantner

Guests:  Richard Martin, Rob Lewis, Don Ford.
Special Guests: Matt King, Community Services
Call to Order:  7.33 p.m.

1. Adoption of Agenda: No Adoptions
 Moved:     Wade Grant              Seconded:   Art Dell                        Motion: carried
2. Adoption of minutes December 2008 and February 2009: No Adoptions
Moved:   Art Dell               Seconded:  Wade Grant                                Motion: carried
3. Delegations:  Matt King, Community Services
Matt King reports of changes in between the Department of Community Services. 
Matt King will follow up on the burning vessel issue (“drive thru” and slouching), most of the work will be done after the spring thaw.  

Matt King couldn’t answer the questions about snow removal on a regular base for the dump and in front of the Fire Hall and Well. TAC will write a letter to Minister Archie Lang.

Matt King handed over the contribution agreement and was asking the treasurer for the budget reports.

Mike Bartsch asked if there is an update on the “dump study”. According to Matt there have been yet any public releases or consultations. 

4. Reports: Financial 

Forwarded by Art Dell

Bank Balance end of December, 2008                                                                                $ 15,147.99
*Land Claim Implementation Funding:          


 ($ 3,425.84)

Cheques Issued in December

Hall Rental (#0180)                                                             $   250.00

Kurt Gantner (#0175)          Sec. Services                         $   300.00

Administration Expenses (#179)                                       $     53.61
AYC membership (#178)                                                    $    195.00

Services Charges                                                                  $       3.95
Total of Cheques issued for December                            $   802.56     ($  802.56)

Deposits in January
No Deposits in Period____________________________

Total Deposits for period                                       $        0.00                   0.00

Total Change for Period_____________________________         _($  4,228.40)        $ 4,228.40
Current Balance for End of January                                                                                    $ 10,919.59
*Land Claim Implementation Funding is shown in the statement but can only be used for Land Claim related issues.

Two Invoices to be paid:

Hall Rental

Secretary Services 
Moved: Mike Bartsch                 Seconded: Wade Grant              Motion: carried
5. Correspondence: 
Incoming letter:

Ted Danyluk: 2009 Mosquito Control Program
The letter is not actually the information TAC asked for – though Matt King will ask Ted Danyluk to participate the next meeting

Pat Molloy: Use of Street Names and Addresses in Tagish
Mike Bartsch added the follow information: The reason for not using the Lot #’s as street #’s is, because on bigger lots could be different buildings and thus different addresses. That’s why new street #’s will be issued and makes it easier for emergency services to respond.

Paul Moore: 2009 General Municipal Elections 

 Action is taken by the TAC: Pass a motion to point a Returning Officer and pass a motion to point an alternative Returning Officer.  This issue will be on the next agenda. Community Services provides all information and forms.
6. Old Business:
· Solid Waste Management
Mike Bartsch will send another e-mail to Pat Molloy 

· Land use and Erosion Control on shore line
Matt King will provide more information how this matter will be dealt on Crown Land (e.g. on front of “bishop’s cabin” at California Beach) 

· Burning Vessel issue stays with Matt King.

.

7. New Business:
None 

8. Question Period: 
None
9. Adjournment: 8.43 p.m.

Next meeting April 1st, 2009
Approved by:_____________________                                   ________________________



Kurt Gantner, Secretary                                         Martin Allen, Chair
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